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Farmington Senior Citizens 4-15-24 

 

April 15, 2024 

 

Meeting number 904 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday, 

April 15, 2024 by Secretary, Kathy Wagner.  Twelve members and no guests were present. 

 

Members enjoyed the dish-to-pass lunch. 

 

Secretary Kathy Wagner resumed the regular meeting at 12:45 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the April 1, 2024 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of April 15 2024, there is $412.16 in the Treasury.   

 

Birthday:  None 

 

Anniversary:  None. 

 

Sunshine Report:  None 

   

Entertainment:   

• The Open House will be held at the meeting on May 20th.  Ruth Weidenborner, Andrea Sidare, 

Karen Stratton, and Lynn Costello will work on the arrangements.  Ruth Weidenborner has 

arranged for Alan Hopkins to provide entertainment at the Open House. 

 

Old Business:   

• Members decided to have pepperoni pizza at the next pizza party.  There will be one gluten 

free pepperoni pizza. Before ordering the pizza, Kathy Wagner will contact absent members to 

see if they are planning to come to the pizza party.  Andrea Sidare, Marie Smith, and Evelyn 

Rodriquez will bring dessert to the pizza party. 

• Members agreed on a sandwich tray for the Open House.  They also agreed that tossed salad 

should be provided.  Desserts will be decided at the next meeting. 

 

New Business:  None 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Kathy Wagner won $6 in the 50/50 Raffle 

 

Secretary Kathy Wagner closed the regular meeting at 12:56 PM. 

 

After the meeting, members played two games of Senior Jeopardy for money.   Andrea Sidare was the 

Grand Champion. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


